COMMUNICATION C73
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 10:03 PM

To: Sheonne Harris

Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Ward 3 Support Staff
<ssward3@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: [External] Oppose to new building

Hi Sheonne,

Thank you for your email. | completely agree!! | will NOT be supporting this development in its current form. | will
forward your email to our planning department for consideration.

Sincerely,
Rosanna

Rosanna DeFrancesca
905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@yvaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 3 Councillor
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

Wl VAUGHAN

To subscribe to my E-Newsletter click here.

From: Sheonne Harris

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 4:46 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Oppose to new building

Hi Rosanna,
| am opposing to this monster of f a building as it will cause so much congestion to the existing issue we face now.

Thanks


ferranta
Public Mtg


